
DEAR PROSPESTIVE STUDENTS 
 

Congratulations upon your admission to one of the Most Prestigious University in the 
world. 
 
Please note that: 
 

1. The admission to various degree programmes has been granted on the basis of 
your merit (aggregate calculated on the basis of your marks in SSC, HSSC Part-I 
and marks secured in the entry test), your preference and the seats available in 
various degree programmes. 
 

2. Some of those who have already secured admission in any of the degree 
programme on the basis of First Merit List, have been upgraded in the degree 
programmes of higher preference, wherever seats were available, on merit. Such 
candidates are required to complete the formalities prescribed for upgradation 
(please read the notifications carefully). 
 

3. Those candidates who will secure admission on the basis of Second Merit List 
may also be eligible to be upgraded to the Degree Programmes of their higher 
preference subject availability of seats, on merit. 
 

4. Those who will fail to secure admission on the basis of Second Merit List will lose 
the right to be considered for admission to any Degree Programme at later 
stages. 
 

GOOD LUCK 

 
Prof. Dr. Shahbaz Talib Sahi 
Convener, 
Admissions Committee, 
University of Agriculture, Faisalabad. 


